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September 10th 2012: Motor Vehicle Theft 
 
Public Safety was notified on the evening of September 7th of a motor vehicle theft from 22nd Ave S. The 
crime happened between 9:15 pm on Sept 6th and 6 pm on the Sept 7th. Minneapolis Police were 
notified of this crime. There are currently no suspects. If you have any information about this crime, 
please report to Public Safety Dispatch 612-330-1717 or Minneapolis Police 911. 

 
 
You Can Help Prevent Crime at Augsburg! 
 

- Always lock your vehicle.  
 
-Make sure to place valuables out of site before you park. Keep them in the trunk or on your person.  
 
- Check on your vehicle often. 
 
- Keep your keys on your person at all times. 
 
- Immediately report any suspicious activity to the Minneapolis Police or Augsburg DPS. 
 


